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TO:  Municipal Clerks 
  Municipal Planning Boards and Land Use Boards 
 
FROM: David K. Dech, Planning Director 
 
DATE:  April 8, 2022 
 
SUBJECT: Public Hearing on Warren County Transportation Plan 
 
 
 

The Warren County Planning Board will hold a public hearing on May 23, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. in the 
County Commissioners’ Meeting Room at the Wayne Dumont Jr. County Administration Building, 165 
County Route 519, to hear comments on the proposed Warren County Transportation Master Plan.  Action 
may be taken at this meeting to adopt the plan. 
 
 A printed copy of the Warren County Transportation Master Plan is available for inspection at the 
Warren County Planning Department office during normal business hours, 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday 
through Friday. In addition it is available on the Warren County website at 
https://www.warrencountynj.gov/home/showpublisheddocument/3719  
 

Information about the process and project is available on the project website located at 
https://www.wctransportationplan.com/  
  

Written comments may be submitted to the Warren County Planning Department, 165 CR 519, 
Belvidere, NJ 07823, by fax at 475-6537, or email at planningdept@co.warren.nj.us prior to the May 23rd  
hearing. 
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